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For the fourth consecutive year, 
NASA's groundwater cleanup 

program staffed a booth 
during the annLlal Jet 

Propulsion Laboratory 
Open House weekend 
in May. Nearly 30,000 
people attended the 
Open House, and about 
5,000 came by the 
cleanup program's 

booth to talk, to view a 
series of displays related 

to the cleanup, or to take 
home flyers and fact sheets 

on the project. 

Visitors to the booth offered 
almost entirely positive 
comments, according to Merrilee 
FellOY/s, NASA Manager for 
Community Involvement. "About 
50 people thanked us," said 
Fellows. "They said things like, 
'It's great that you got this (the 
groundwater cleanup) started.'" 

Many Spanish-speaking visitors 
attended the Open House and 
visited the cleanup project's 
booth. Charter buses full of 
young students from Tijuana and 
Mexicali came to the Open 
House. "They, their teachers and 
parents seemed very interested 
in our environmental activities," 
said Fellows. On-hand during 
one of the days was Myrna 
Gutierrez, who advises the 
multicultural aspects of NASA's 
program. Gutierrez, who is a 
Spanish speaker, was thrilled at 
the interest. Throughout the day 
she talked to the Spanish­
speaking visitors and answered 
all of their questions about the 
water cleanup (see photo page 
six). "Kids were leaning across 
the table to listen to her, almost 
shoving their parents aside," 
Fellows said. 
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